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Dear member 
 
Bexley Cricket Club is affiliated to the England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) and under the 
directives of the ECB, as a Club we are duty bound to provide adequate first aid cover. 
 
Our qualified coaches/managers/team captains and some other members have attended a 
recognized first aid course (First Aid for Appointed Persons) as required under the Health and 
Safety Executive legislation. They will conduct basic first aid for the safety and well-being of a 
person injured as a result of an accident, illness or sports related injury whilst at Bexley Cricket 
Club (or associated remote sites ie Loring Hall).  This includes training on the use of the 
defibrillator equipment sited both at Manor Way and Loring Hall. 
 

All incidents of illness or injury will be recorded in the Accident 
Record Book. This must be acknowledged and signed by all relevant 

parties including yourself.  The accident book is located in the 
kitchen area in the pavilion at Manor Way. 

 

Appointed Persons can only conduct IMMEDIATE first aid as 
advised in the official training courses. 

 

They are not qualified medical practitioners. 
 

An ambulance must be called to any incident where injury is serious or 
cannot be dealt with on site and requires immediate attention from a 

medical professional. 
 

Details of local medical establishments and contact numbers are displayed by 
the telephone in the pavilion. 
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Way or other remote venue. 
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